
700 Clancy Ave NE, Grand Rapids MI 49503                      616-454-8413 noblgr@gmail.com  

 

Josh Naramore, Mobile GR & Parking Services 
50 Ottawa Ave NW 
Grand Rapids, MI 49503 

August 21, 2017 

Dear Mr. Naramore, 

This letter is written in support of digitally metered parking at the Gateway at Coit and Hastings. As 
presented to the NOBL board on June 13, 2017 and approved on August 15, 2017, the area immediately 
surrounding the commercial portion of the building will transition to serve the retail parking needs of 
the new businesses fronting on Hastings. We understand that parking duration in these spots will be 
limited to 1-2 hours, and that the parking locations will extend slightly in front of the apartment side of 
the development on Clancy. A reduced image of the blue retail parking zone we saw is included below. 

In recognition of our neighbors’ limited access to smart phone applications, and since the zone will be 
served by digital meters, NOBL specifically wishes to ensure that a payment kiosk is included on the site.  

We look forward to the services the new businesses at the Gateway will provide to neighbors and 
visitors alike. 

Sincerely, 

Neighbors of Belknap Lookout 

 

 

 


